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Sarah:
 
All University-level centers/institutes are now expected to be reviewed four years after initial
establishment, and every four years thereafter. Some long-established ones are also a part of this
process going forward.
 
Over the past several months, the Council on Academic Affairs completed a thorough review of the
Institute for Population Research.
 
At its meeting on July 12, 2023, the Council voted to support continuation of the Center – no follow
up reports necessary. The next full Council review will occur in 2027.
 
Thank you for the diligence and professionalism with which you prepared the self-study, responded
to the Committee’s requests, and then addressed questions and comments from the full Council
membership.
 
The Council is grateful to Professor Fábio Leite and his subcommittee colleagues who conducted the
review.
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Chair of the Council, Professor Rebecca Andridge (.1) ,
or me.
 
Randy
 
 

W. Randy Smith, Ph.D.
Vice Provost for Academic Programs
Office of Academic Affairs 
203 Bricker Hall, 190 North Oval Mall, Columbus, OH 43210
614-292-5881 Office
smith.70@osu.edu
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